
         
 

Week 8●Term 2 ●2021 

Hello Vincent Community!  
What an exciting week it has been in 

Townsville. We had a great day at school on 

Wednesday for Maroon Day.  

Congratulations to our Obe Geia rugby league 

team. They travelled to Palm Island last 

Friday to represent the school. All students 

played well and were featured in the 

Townsville Bulletin on the weekend.  

The students are busy at the moment 

completing work for their end of semester 

report card. This will be emailed to you in 

the last week of school. If you would like a 

paper copy please ring or email the school. 

Contact details below.   

Our GOLD REWARDS DAY is on the last day 

of school; Friday 25 June. The activity is a 

JUMPING CASTLE. Students can attend if 

they have had 3 or less Time Away sessions 

and 90+ attendance.  

 

REMINDERS:  

• Please use Pedestrian Gates for pick up 

and drop offs.  Do NOT use the delivery 

car park as an entrance as there is a lot of 

traffic in the mornings and afternoons. 

• Gates open in the morning from 8:30. 

Please delay your arrival to school until 

8:30am.   

WHAT’S ON: 

Thursday- Vincent v Garbutt netball 

competition  

Friday 25 June (last day)-Gold Rewards 

Day JUMPING Castle   

Tuesday 22 June- NAIDOC 

Celebrations 

 

 

 

Term 2 Attendance Prize 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PBL 

Week 8 Focus: Be a Learner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PCL: Positive Culture For Learning 

Week 9 

Be Respectful- Next week we are focussing on 

how we speak to each other. Recently a lot of 

children have been caught swearing. We will be 

talking about using kind words and kind actions.   

We will also be thinking about our Term’s focus 

of, First time, Every time Rule.   
  

Contact Details: 

Principal Bronwyn Espig   principal@vincentss.eq.edu.au   Office: admin@vincentss.eq.edu.au  

Phone number : 0747280444 

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

Friday 25 June  

FIRST DAY TERM 3 

Monday 12 July  
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Tuckshop News 

Our tuckshop is open ready for lunch orders 

from 8:30-9:15.  We are not able to take phone 

orders or give credit so please don’t ask.  Once 

the doors are closed no more orders can be 

taken. The café we order our food from is now 

operating again so the full menu is available.  

Menus are available at the office or tuckshop.  

Uniforms are also available in this time.  

Art Club: Origin Country 

 

Parade Photos                                   

 

 

   
  

Obe Geia Cup    Palm Island 

2021 

Week 10 

Tuesday 22 

June 

All Welcome 



         
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
    
 

                                                               


